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October 1, 2023 
 
 
Dear Friends of Veterans, 
 
I hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to inform you about 
the upcoming Annual BVL (Bowlers to Veterans Link) Tournament, which serves as a vital 
fundraiser to provide recreational equipment for our hospitalized Veterans. 
 
This year's event is scheduled for Sunday, November 5, 2023, at Pleasure Lanes in Hilton, NY. 
Teams will be participating in a Baker System Format, commencing at 2:00 PM. 
 
During the Tournament, there will also be a merchandise fundraiser, and any contribution you 
are able to make would be immensely appreciated. Please be informed that this letter serves as an 
official document for tax deduction purposes. 
 
If you require any additional information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Thank you, from the depth of our hearts, for your unwavering support of our hospitalized 
Veterans. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Roger Thaine Jr. 
Rochester NY USBC President 
 

mailto:bowl@rochesternyusbc.org
http://www.rochesternyusbc.org/

